
	 In view of the situation caused by Typhoon Ondoy, all affected 
accredited health care facilities in areas declared under state of 
calamity may report to any PhilHealth office the current status 
or the extent of damage caused by the said typhoon with proper 
documentation (such as pictures, barangay certification) for actions 
deemed appropriate the Corporation may take.

	 Deadline is October 30, 2009.
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